Alert

The Herrick Memorial Library staff has
implemented additional internal

sanitation measures for the health &

safety of our public and staff during this
Coronavirus (COVID-19) crisis. We will be
operating as usual until further notice.

We ask our public to not visit the Library
if they have a cold, flu or are generally
not feeling well.

Go to our website: www.herrickliboh.org

for Library updates.

Thank you for your cooperation.




PUBLIC COMPUTERS

For Computer Use:
MUST BE WEARING A MASK/FACIAL COVERING!

USER NAME:

Dale

9 R

TEMPERTURE

QUESTIONS TO BE ANSWERED:

1. Do you have a fever?

2. Do you have a cough?

3. Do you have shortness of breath?

4. Have you been in contact with someone
who has tested postive for COVID-19?

STAFF INITIALS
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